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July 30, 2007

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND REGULAR MAIL

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: PSE Service Quality Program - Gas E.mergency Response Plans Report
Docket Nos. UE-011570 and UG-011571

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to Exhibit J of the Settlement Stipulation Re Service Quality Index (“SQI”) in Docket Nos.
UE-011570 and UG-011571 and as amended by Docket No. UE-031946, Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
(“PSE”) provides an original and twelve copies of PSE’s Service Quality Program — Gas Emergency
Response Plans Report for the outlying areas for the six-month period ending June 2007.

The enclosed report includes detailed response plans for the following outlying areas:
Centralia / Chehalis

Kittitas County

Toledo

Vashon Island

Winlock

NENENENEY

The response plans filed herewith have been redacted for security purposes.

Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 for additional information about this filing. If you have
any other questions, please contact me at 425-462-3493.

Sincerely,

“Tow, DeBoY

Tom DeBoer

Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
Enclosures

cc: Doug Kilpatrick — Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
Mary Kimball — Public Counsel
Chuck Eberdt — Opportunity Council
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